From: L

Sent: 14 November 2023 11:07

To: Planning

Subject: FW: 29 Spencer Walk, NW3 1QF, 2023/3535/P
Hi there,

Thanks

5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: Russell Hansiip I

Sent: 10 November 2023 11:04

To: Lauren Ford [

Subject: 29 Spencer Walk, NW3 1QF, 2023/3535/P

Dear Ms Ford,

For the first time that | can remember during my 40 years living in Gardnor Road, notification of a planning
application for an alteration to a house in Spencer Walk has appeared on a lamp post in our road. The reason for
this is not understood.

We have no comment to make on the detail of the proposed new structure.

In the Design and Access Statement, the only mention of access is the note pointing to a bridge over the internal
road, indicating ‘road access’. We assume and trust that this is the only way by which materials to and from the site
will be managed. We hope that no access for the proposed construction will be allowed through the gate at the end
of Gardnor Road. This is intended merely as fire escape only, and movement of materials through it should not be
permitted.

With many thanks and best wishes,

Russell Hanslip
Gardnor Road
London NW3 1HA



